Wilson, Tabatha

From: Diana Angelo <diana_angelo@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 8:53 PM

To: Water Draft Permit Comments

Subject: Buffalo River Hog Farm

| am opposed to the addition of gas flares to the hog farm. Since ADEQ does not regulate odors this will action will
approve something that ADEQ can not address in the future. You would approve something that you could not even
oversee. The flares will also impact air quality and increase methane and CO2. | can't even imagine local rural residents
wanting to see gas flares on their rural landscape.

This farm in the Buffalo Watershed was a bad idea and continuing to allow additional assaults within the watershed is an
even worse idea.

Thanks for your consideration,

Diana Rose Angelo

110 Fawn Glade

Lonsdale, AR 72087



